
ON BEHALF OF DIPALESENG LOCAL MUNICIPALITY, I WOULD LIKE TO WISH YOU A PLEASANT AND BLESSED TIME WITH YOUR FAMILY AND FRIENDS DURING

THE UNDOUBTEDLY THE MOST IMPORTANT CHRISTIAN FESTIVAL PASSIONATELY CELEBRATED ACROSS THE WORLD AND WITH GREAT JOY.

I WISH SAFE JOURNEYS TO THOSE WHO WILL BE TRAVELLING DURING THIS EASTER WEEKEND. BEFORE EMBARKING ON TRIPS, DRIVERS SHOULD ENSURE THAT

THEIR VEHICLES ARE ROADWORTHY AND ALSO OBEY RULES OF THE ROAD WHEN DRIVING. EFFORTS TO DECREASE LOSS OF LIVES ON OUR ROADS IS

EVERYONE’S RESPONSIBILITY.

SAFETY AND SECURITY SHOULD BE ENSURED AT ALL TIMES WITH OUR FAMILIES, FRIENDS EVEN IN FELLOWSHIP WHILE WORSHIPING.

WHILE GOVERNMENT WILL CONTINUE IN ITS ENDEAVORS OF PROVISION OF SERVICES, LETS US AS THE COMMUNITY ALSO PLAY A COOPERATIVE ROLE BY

ENSURING THE SMOOTH ROLL OUT OF THESE AS WELL AS THE SUSTAINABILITY OF THESE SERVICES.

HAPPY EASTER TO YOU ALL!
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EXECUTIVE MAYOR


